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POPE FRANCIS’ PRAYER INTENTION 
FOR MAY 

Universal Intention 
The World of Finance 

Let us pray that those in charge of finance 
will work with governments to regulate 

financial markets and protect citizens from 
its dangers. 

Encouraging the Culture of Encounter with Jesus Christ, His 
Church, and All People 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
He is Still Risen! Indeed He is Risen!!! 
 
May Crowning on Mother’s Day Weekend 
Immediately following the 4:30 Mass on May 8 
we will celebrate the crowning of our Mary 
statue in the Church.  Tessa Zellefrow, who 
recently received her first Holy Communion, will bring forward 
the crown.  Also at all the Masses will be a blessing for Mothers 
on their special day.   
 
Adult Faith Formation Topic for May 8 
Speaking of first Holy Communion, we will discuss the third 
sacrament of initiation, the Holy Eucharist.  The session will 
begin following the Vigil Mass on May 8. It will be Livestreamed 
on our YouTube channel as well.   
 
Stewards of the Land - Help Needed! 
The time has come.  Our stewards of the land ministry is in need 
of a leader.  The responsibilities include organizing the projects 
required to keep our grounds looking beautiful.  We contract out 
to mow the lawn, but trimming bushes, mulching, flower beds, 
and maintaining the Marian Shrine garden are other areas that 
need stewardship.  There is a great team who have been doing 
great work the past few years.  We just need someone to take the 
reins and lead.  If one wants to join the team and not lead, that 
would work too.  Either way, please call the rectory.   
 
Rogation Procession and Ascension Thursday 
Looking ahead there is a traditional practice, which we did last 
year for the first time, of having a Rogation procession.  We 
walked around the campus asking God to hear our prayers asking 
Him for protection from wars, famines, and plagues (it seemed 
very appropriate last year especially).  We will do this again on 
Tuesday May 11 at 6pm. The procession will lead back into the 
church and directly into an Extra.Form High Mass. 
In the Ordinary Form of the Mass the Feast of the Ascension is 
transferred to the following Sunday.  But in the Extra. Form it 
retains its traditional place at forty days after Easter.  So, on 
Thursday May 13, we will have an Extra. Form High Mass at 
6pm to honor the fortieth day of the Easter Season.   
 
More Singing at Mass and Pew Missals Returning Soon 
As you have noticed, we have been singing more parts of the 
Mass since Easter (except at the 8am which is not normally 
chanted).  The diocesan guidelines have relaxed on this issue. In 
the upcoming weeks we will return to our pre-covid practices of 
chanting all the Mass parts and we will even be adding a bit 
more.   
I know many people have missed the pew missals to help follow 
the readings.  Again, things are relaxing a bit. The new missals 
should be here in the next couple weeks. We will hand them out 
as people walk in, and they need to be returned.  Ushers will 
sanitize them to be used at the following Mass. 
 
Covid Vaccinations in our Gym 
A month ago, we hosted the local public health clinic, Axxess 
Point, to administer the Covid vaccine using our gym.  Last week 
they were here again administering the second dose.  Thanks to 
those who had to reschedule things in order to have them here to 
offer the vaccine to the wider community.  
  
Happy Easter ! Sincerely in Christ, 
Fr. Pfr 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

SATURDAY May 1 St. Joseph the Worker 
4:30pm  Arthur Mileski + 
 
SUNDAY May 2 Fifth Sunday of Easter 
  8:00am Nick Yanoff + 
 9:30am (Extra. Form) Fourth Sunday After Easter 
  For the Parishioners of St. Paul  
11:30am Mary & Bernard Factor, Jr. + 
 
MONDAY May 3 Sts. Philip & James, Apostles 
 7:00am Morning Prayer 
 8:30am Mary & Bernie Factor, Jr.+ 
 
TUESDAY May 4 Easter Weekday 
 7:00am Margaret Yanoschik + 
 8:30am Morning Prayer 
 
WEDNESDAY May 5 Easter Weekday 
 7:00am Morning Prayer 
 8:30am Jim & Mary Donovan + 
 
THURSDAY May 6 Easter Weekday 
 7:00am Terrence Hohman + 
 8:30am Morning Prayer 
 
FRIDAY May 7 Easter Weekday 
 7:00a.m Morning Prayer 
 8:30am Rosemary Helon + (anniv.) 
 5:30pm ((Extra. Form) St. Stanislaus, Bishop & 

Martyr Special Intention for Annemarie Kelly 
 
SATURDAY May 8 Easter Weekday 
4:30pm  Ann Amedeo +  
  All Mothers and Grandmothers 
 
SUNDAY May 9 Sixth Sunday of Easter 
  8:00am All Mothers and Grandmothers 
 9:30am (Extra. Form) Fifth Sunday After Easter 
  For the Parishioners of St. Paul 
11:30am All Mothers and Grandmothers 
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Please remember in your prayers Paul Merlo-
hospitalized,  Janelle-injuries from a fall, Kevin 
Babbin-serious accident, Lynn, April, Shane, & 
Riley–car accident, Mickey Eritano- needs prayers, 
Randall-hospitalized needs prayers, Nick-
pneumonia, Deacon Roger Woofter, Jim Woofter, 
Laura Woofter, and Cameron Woofter-all need 

prayers serious health issues, Barbara Stewart-needs prayers, 
Maggie Colant-surgery recovery, Chris Murphy-needs prayers, 
Justin Sarver-accident-serious condition, Paul Fickert-
hospitalized pneumonia, David Birkenstok -Terminal cancer 
and family, Ellen Wooley-recovering from Covid 19, Anthony 
Mazzagatti-recovery from Covid 19, Jean Vondemkamp-needs 
prayers, in addition to our  homebound parishioners.  For Prayer 
Line requests, please call the Rectory. 
 
LADIES GUILD RUMMAGE SALE LET’S TRY AGAIN 
The Ladies Guild is beginning to plan another 
spectacular Rummage Sale for this year and we need 
your stuff to sell.  We were collecting items last year 
in hopes of having a sale until it had to be cancelled 
due to Covid.  So start gathering up all your stuff to 
sell.  The sale will be held on Friday and Saturday, 

June 11th and 12th in the PAC.  More details to follow. 
 
FIRST FRIDAY DEVOTIONS 
There will be First Friday devotions to the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus after the 8:30 a.m. Mass on First 
Friday May 7, 2021.  Due to the current public 
health situation, there will NOT be a social in the 
PAC following devotions.  Questions, call Ellen 
330-730-1127. 
 
STEWARDS OF THE LAND 
On Saturday, May 22nd we will be 
planting flowers at the Blessed Mother 
Shrine.  All who can help out with this 
project that is so beautiful all spring and 
summer is welcome to join us.  Please bring any tools you will 
need.  We will meet at 9:00 a.m. in the South Parking Lot. 
 
IN NEED OF MASS SACRISTANS 
We are in need of Mass Sacristans primarily for the 11:30 am 
Sunday Mass.  This ministry primarily requires that you arrive 
about 30 minutes before Mass and set up the vessels needed for 
Mass and clean up after Mass.  If you are interested, please call 
the Rectory for more information. 
 
ATTENTION MEN OVER 35! 
Are you interested in getting a little 
exercise and fellowship, having a little fun 
in the process?  St Paul Parish may have a 
new group for you.  Starting Saturday May 
8th, from 9:00 am – 11:00 am, men over 
35 can meet weekly for Old School Gym.  We will be casually 
playing different games every week, the way we used to in Gym 
class.  Dodgeball, volleyball, basketball, archery, hikes …  There 
is no limit to what we might do to get up off the couch once a 
week.  If interested, please contact Jeremy Martin at (614) 441-
2825 or jeremy.martin45@reagan.com, or simply show up in the 
old gym at St Paul’s the first week and help work out the details.  
Enter through the Greenlawn Avenue door.  

 SACRAMENTALS FOR TANZANIA 
Theorita Bennett is a new parishioner here at St. 
Paul.  She travels every year to Tanzania and is 
always in need of sacramentals to give as gifts 
for the faithful people there.  Theorita is the 
head of the Seminarian Sponsorship Program.  She  visits priests 
and seminarians there and likes to have a gift to give them 
(statue, crucifix, religious wall hanging) plus rosaries.  She will 
be traveling to Tanzania in August.  So, if you or your family 
have any sacramentals such as rosaries, medals, small statues, 
crucifixes, etc., you no longer need or want, please put them in 
the containers in the Narthex marked “Tanzania.”  To protect any 
item that may be breakable, it would help to wrap it up.   Printed 
materials are only needed in Swahili. Questions, contact 
Theorita on her landline at 330-497-6149.  
 
ST. PAUL WOMEN’S FELLOWSHIP  
PLEASE JOIN US! ALL WOMEN ARE 
WELCOME! The St. Paul Women’s Fellowship 
meets on the 2nd and 4th Mondays of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the former school computer room.  All 
safety regulations are being followed.  Questions?  
Contact Ellen Barber 330 801-0463.  The next meeting will be 
Monday, MAY 10, 2021.  
 
ST. PAUL CATHOLIC MEN’S FELLOWSHIP 
All men of the parish are welcome to join us at 7:00 
p.m. IN THE NARTHEX for prayer and Bible study, 
on the 2nd and 4th Monday of the month. The next 
regular meeting will be Monday, May 10, 2021 The 
Bible Study passage will be Matthew 18:19-22 More 
on the mystery of prayer, 23-35 The Wicked Steward. .  
Questions call Ron McAvoy 330-773-7389.  SOCIAL 
DISTANCING & MASKS WILL BE IN PRACTICE. 
 

A new section on the back of the bulletin is available to list a 
deceased loved one’s name. The cost is $60 per name which will 
remain on the bulletin until our renewal in January 2022. This 
will help to defray the cost of printing our bulletin and provide 
you with a chance to memorialize someone. If interested, please 
contact the Rectory Office 330-724-1263. 
 
MEALS TO THE HOMEBOUND 
Our St. Paul volunteers who so generously give of their time to 
prepare meals to feed the clients at the Peter Maurin Center every 
month, are going to try something new. On the 4th Sunday of the 
month, while preparing meals for the Peter Maurin Center they 
will also prepare some extra meals to deliver to some of our 
homebound parishioners. If you know of someone who is 
homebound and would like to have a meal delivered please 
contact Susie Gatian at 330-819-5771. 
 
NEW PETER MAURIN DINNER COORDINATOR 
Congratulations and Thanks to Tracy Tonkovich for 
stepping up and volunteering to help coordinate the 
monthly dinners from St. Paul Parish at the Peter 
Maurin Center from May through August.  Next 
time you see Tracy, say “Thanks” .  Tracy is also 
one of our Mass Cantors!   
  
OOPS! OOPS! 
Last weekend an announcement was made for anyone to take 
lilies leftover from Easter.  However, someone mistakenly took 
the potted plants that were also in the Narthex.  If possible, please 
return them to the Narthex.  Thank you. 

FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER MAY 2, 2021 
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A COLLECTION OF HYMNS TO ST. JOSEPH 
By Donald A. Howe —St. Paul Parishioner 

I have been singing as a tenor in the choir 
for over 40 years. I grew up in St. Mary's 
Parish in Akron, Ohio and joined St. 
Mary's Choir in my junior year of high 
school and continued to sing until St. 
Mary's closed in 2010. After St. Mary's 
closed, I became a parishioner at St. 
Paul's Catholic Church and I joined their 
choir. 
In March of 2018 as the Feast of St. Jo-
seph approached, I looked through our 
parish hymnal and was disappointed by 

the lack of devotional hymns to St. Joseph. So, I set about to 
gather as many hymns as I could from my collection of Catholic 
hymnals and other sources.  
 
Over the course of 3 years, 
I surveyed over 100 Catho-
lic hymnals and found over 
80 hymns to St. Joseph. 
The survey included both 
American and English pub-
lic domain hymnals like 
the SUNDAY SCHOOL 
HYMN BOOK, the ST. 
BASIL'S HYMNAL, ST. 
GREGORY'S HYMNAL 
and others of the late 19th 
and early 20th century pe-
riod. From there, I set out 
to identify the melodies of 
these hymns and I have put 
together 14 of the most 
widely used Catholic 
hymns to St. Joseph. These 
hymns were sung by Catholic Choirs and in Catholic Schools 
for more than 120 years.  
 
My collection of hymns to St. Joseph is now available on Ama-
zon for purchase. This is my first-time publishing and I am very 
excited! Each hymn has a melody and choir arrangement, a brief 
history of the hymns, and a short reflection.   
 
https://www.amazon.com/dp/B091F5QFD1 
 
It my hope that these hymns will become part of a parish reper-
toire and help to renew our understanding and devotion to St. 
Joseph. 
 
NEWS FROM AM 1260 THE ROCK! 
Listen LIVE to The Ordination of 4 New Priests in the 
Catholic Diocese of Cleveland!  AM 1260 The Rock will be 
broadcasting the Ordination Mass for our four new Diocesan 
Priests on Saturday May 15th at 10:00 am. Please join hosts 
Dick Russ and Fr. Doug Brown as Bishop Edward Malesic con-
fers the Sacrament of Holy Orders on these new shepherds at 
the Cathedral of St. John the Evangelist.  
AM 1260 Salutes the Class of 2021!  Listen to AM 1260 The 
Rock during the month of May to hear the voices of our Catho-
lic High School graduates as they give our station identifica-
tion.  To learn more about our graduates, vis-
it am1260therock.com where you can view photos of our ac-
complished seniors. 

SHRINES OF ITALY 
14 Day Tour from Milan to Rome  
Take your FAITH ON A JOURNEY with our Shrines of Italy 
Journey You will enjoy this 14 day experience. September 14, 
2021 - September 27, 2021.  Your included destinations while 
on this Journey: MILAN, ITALY–TURIN–PAVIA–
SIRMIONE–PADUA–POMPOSA–RAVENNA–ROME-
PAPAL AUDIENCE–PIETRELCINA–SAN GIOVANNI RO-
TONDO-EXCURSION TO MONTE SANT’ANGELO–
LANCIANO–LORETO–ASSISI–CASCIA and end in ROME, 
ITALY.  Mass is available throughout the journey. Land prices 
begin at $2639 per person, based on double occupancy. Deposit 
of only $400 per person will reserve your space. Limited space 
available. For further info or to register, contact Michael or Ei-
leen at 860-399-1785/ Brian@CatholicCruisesandTours.com. 
 
RIGHT TO LIFE OFFICE POSITION AVAILABLE 
Right to Life of Northeast Ohio has an office assistant position 
available 35-40 hours per week at a rate of $12/hour.  We are 
looking for someone who is committed to the pro-life cause, has 
good organizational skills, people skills and some office experi-
ence.  The candidate should be familiar with Microsoft Office 
and Quick Books.  For more information, contact Denise Leip-
old, Executive Director at 330-762-2785.  Resumes may be sub-
mitted by email to dleipold@rtlofneo.com.   
 
CCA GRIEF SUPPORT IN OFFICE OR VIRTUAL 
Catholic Cemeteries Association continues with our free month-
ly grief support groups on May 16 in two formats: In-Office
(3pm) and Virtually(5pm).  Meetings are open discussion for-
mat, surrounding a monthly topic or whatever is on your 
heart   If you are not yet able to talk about your grief, come and 
listen and be in the presence of those who understand.  The May 
topics are “Grief and Mental Health” and “Father’s Day Grief”.  
We offer a comfortable, private, and safe environment where 
you are free to explore your grief.  Our Grief Support Groups 
meet the 3rd Sunday of every month, except June where we 
meet on the 4th Sunday. In-Office 3-4pm with limited seating 
for social distancing.   An RSVP is required to attend so we can 
plan appropriate social distancing.  We require all in attendance 
to wear protective facial coverings.   To RSVP or for questions, 
please contact Rhonda at rabrams@clecem.org or 216-930-
4866. Holy Cross Cemetery, Akron (office) – 100 E. Waterloo 
Rd, Akron, OH.  Virtual 5-6pm via Zoom.  Sign-up for at 
http://bit.ly/ccavirtualgriefsupportgroup to receive login in-
formation and the handout materials or contact Rhonda at 
rabrams@clecem.org or at 216-930-4866.   
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Dear Parishioners and Friends of St. Paul,  
  
      We have all been affected by the COVID virus in one way or another.  We do our best by 
wearing our masks, safely distancing ourselves and washing our hands. Yet, it continues to be a 
challenge everyday. 
  
       However, to avoid getting people together in crowds, most fundraising events have had to 
be cancelled which has resulted in a lower income throughout the year. 
  
      Special thanks to all who have continued to be loyal with your offertory donations... with 
many of you even increasing your amount! That has been a great help!  However, our parish 
could still use a "boost" and we have a new, never done  before event that we hope you will give 
your utmost support!  WE NEED YOU! 
  

St. Paul Parish and Visitation of Mary Parish are joining together to help each other with 
an event called "The Five Grand Jackpot"!  Top prize is $5,000, 2nd prize is $1,000, 3rd prize is 
$500 and 4th prize is a beautiful afghan, "Shells & Lace", made by Diana Herhold. Only 300 tick-
ets will be sold with each parish selling 150 each.  When all tickets are sold, both parishes will 
receive a net profit of $12,000 each!! ALL TICKETS MUST BE SOLD in order to achieve this 
goal.  

  
St. Paul Parishioners always come through and we are hoping that will be the case again 

for this special event.  This is a parish-helping- parish cooperative opportunity so that both may 
receive $12,000...possible only if all tickets are sold. 

  
            Read the flier for details. And, please dig deep to make this a success ! 
  
           God bless you all,  
  
           Father Matthew Pfeiffer                               Jerry Kelly 
           Pastor                     Fundraising and Event Coordinator 
           St. Paul Parish        Visitation of Mary Parish 
  

WHY NOT GO IN WITH FRIENDS AND FAMILY ON A TICKET  
AND SPLIT YOUR WINNINGS!!! 

If you would like a ticket but can’t make it to the rectory  
call Ron McAvoy 330-773-7389. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER MAY 2, 2021 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



 

ST. PAUL CHURCH AKRON, OH 

SERVERS 
4:30 Sam Eaton & Joe Guzi 
8:00 Steve Vargo, Paul Okoye, & Joe Guzi 
11:30 Wyatt Tonkovich, Evans Yomoah & Joe Guzi 
  
INSTRUMENTALISTS MAY 8 & 9 
4:30 Heidi 9:30 Heidi 11:30 Heidi 
  
CANTORS MAY 8 & 9 
4:30 Mollie Kulig 9:30 Heidi/Schola  
11:30 Tracy Tonkovich 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH 
 
SUNDAY May 2 
8:00 a.m. Mass open to the public Church 
9:30 a.m. (Extra. Form) Mass open to the public  Church 
11:30 a.m. Mass open to the public Church 
 
TUESDAY May 4 
7:00 a.m. Church open for Mass & Private Prayer till 3pm 
 
WEDNESDAY May 5 
6:30 p.m. Schola Practice  Church 
 
FRIDAY May 7 
4:00 p.m. Confession till 5:00 p.m.  Church 
5:30 p.m. (Extra. Form) Mass open to the public   Church 
 
SATURDAY May 8 
3:00 p.m. Confessions till 4:00 p.m. 
4:30 p.m. Mass open to the public Church 
 
SUNDAY May 9 
8:00 a.m. Mass open to the public Church 
9:30 a.m. (Extra. Form) Mass open to the public  Church 
11:30 a.m. Mass open to the public Church 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 2, 2021 
Sunday Fifth Sunday of Easter 
 Acts 9:26-31; Ps 22:26-27, 28, 30, 31-32; 
 1 Jn 3:18-24; Jn 15:1-8 
Monday 1 Cor 15:1-8; Ps 19:2-3, 4-5; Jn 14:6-14 
Tuesday Acts 14:19-28; Ps 145:10-11, 12-13ab, 21; 
 Jn 14:27-31a 
Wednesday Acts 15:1-6; Ps 122:1-2, 3-4ab, 4cd-5;  
 Jn 15:1-8 
Thursday Acts 15:7-21; Ps 96:1-2a, 2b-3, 10; Jn 15:9-
 11 
Friday Acts 15:22-31; Ps 57:8-9, 10 and 12;  
 Jn 15:12-17 
Saturday Acts 16:1-10; Ps 100:1b-2, 3, 5; Jn 15:18-21 
Sunday Sixth Sunday of Easter 
 Acts 10:25-26; 34-35, 44-48; Ps 98:1, 2-3, 3-
 4;1 Jn 4:7-10; Jn 15:9-17 

PARISH SUPPORT 
 

Offering April 24 & 25……………………..$6,193.00 
Includes Property Repair & Maintenance 

St. Vincent de Paul…………………………...$390.00 
Easter………………………………………….$175.00 
Organ Fund…………………………………...$190.00 
Home Missions………………………………..$190.00 
Electronic Offertory………………………..$1,758.00 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 

St. Paul Parish offers the convenience of electronic 
offertory to help with family budgeting and 
expenses.  Call the Rectory for more information. 
 

 
Ephesians 4:25 
Oh Lord, as we work together to build your empire, let us be the 
light that leads the world to you. 
God, teach us to be good role models to the people around us, so 
that when they see you and your love within us, they would want 
to know you more and more. 
God grant us the patience to work together, bring us all together as 
a family. 
Let us work together with understanding and compassion in our 
hearts. Let us not be rude or arrogant towards one another, as we 
light the way to your heavenly kingdom. 
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